
 

Forward Motion Insider Update - June 11, 2019 

 

Dear Insider, 

As Moliere once wrote, “The trees that are slow to grow bear the best fruit.”  These words 

seem a fitting introduction to this update about the status of our Forward Motion 

Project.  

As you may know, in order to begin construction on our project to renovate and expand the 

building at our current location, we have been exploring possible temporary relocation sites 

for our program for the 2019-20 school year.  After investigating several different options 

for accomplishing this, we are very pleased to announce our plan to move our program a 

short distance down the street to the former Country Day School, now owned by Lawrence 

Academy. 

We are deeply grateful to our neighbor, Lawrence Academy, for their willingness to share 

this space with GCS for the coming school year.  In preparation for this move, we have 

signed a lease and carefully developed plans to modify the space over the summer, so that 

it will meet our needs and enable us to uphold our high standards of excellence in early 

childhood education. 

We are excited about this progress and want to thank you again for your support in helping 

us further the goals of Forward Motion.  It’s also important to note that fundraising is still 

of vital importance in making our dream a reality for Groton Community School.  With that 

in mind, we ask that you please continue to both spread the word about -- and foster 

financial support for -- Forward Motion in order to fully achieve our funding goals.  

We look forward to sharing more details about the project in the coming weeks – please 

stay tuned!  In the meantime, we wish you and your family a wonderful start to summer.  

Sincerely, 

  

Debbie MacDonald, Co-chair Forward Motion Campaign 

DMacDonald@GCSForwardMotion.org 

 

DONATE to our Forward Motion Campaign 
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